
 
 
 

SECURITY MEASURES AT THE PALAIS DES NATIONS 
 
 
 

 
The United Nations Office at Geneva has taken the decision that all individuals entering the 
grounds of the Palais des Nations should be delivered a security badge.  The accreditation 
has to take place outside the grounds of the Palais des Nations, in order to properly control 
the entrance of all individuals. 
 
Before entering the Palais des Nations, you will have to collect your badge at the "Villa les 
Feuillantines", Avenue de la Paix, No. 13 (please see map). The Security Service is open 
from 8.00 a.m. to 5.00 p.m. (Non-stop).  To avoid last minutes queues, it is safer to come 
earlier. "Villa Les Feuillantines" is situated at approximately 10 minutes walking distance to 
any conference room. 
 
To avoid long delays, you are kindly requested to register well ahead of the meeting so that 
security can be informed of your visit and have your badge ready for you.  We would 
therefore be grateful if you would kindly send confirmation of your attendance by e-mail at 
the due time. 
 
• Delegates wishing to participate at the upcoming Forum 11-12 May 2004, will have to fill 

out the registration form which is available on this site and return it via e-mail or fax 
(+41 22 917 00 37/917 0479) to the secretariat. 

• Participants have to present themselves in person at the UN Security with a proof of 
identification in order to obtain the security pass.  It is, unfortunately, not possible to 
mail the security pass.  

 
Please note that no photograph is required to obtain your pass. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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